

期中复习——阅读理解专练

It's Sunday morning. There are many people in the park. Some boys are playing basketball. There are some girls under a big tree. They're singing and dancing. What are those women doing? They are drinking tea. Look at the woman in a blue coat. Who's she? She's my mother. She is talking to Edward. Edward is her student. He is a good student. He studies hard. He's good at all the subjects. And he's friendly to all his teachers and his friends.

To 1	
A. blue B. white C. red D. yellow.	
(5)What color is my mother's coat?It's	
A. Some people B. Some women C. Some girls D. Some boys.	
(4)Who's under a big tree?	
A. my home B. the classroom C. the zoo D. the park	
(3) Edward is in	
A. a teacher B. an office C. a doctor D. a woman	
(2) My mother is	10
A. singing B. playing basketball C. dancing D. drinking	Ŕ
(1) The boys are	

(B)

SUNNY SCHOOL

We are a bilingual (双语) school for children of 6 - 15. We want a cook, a library assistant, a sports coach and a language teacher.

Job	Age	Language	Skill	Other terms
				(其它条件)
cook	25~40	Chinese	can cook Chinese and	healthy
			Western(西方) food	



一层海绵



English has the knowledge(知 (仔细) 识) on all kinds of books sports coach 20~40 Chinese, major in (主修) P. E. healthy, English strong	library assistant	20~35	Chinese,	8 - 5	careful
sports coach 20~40 Chinese, major in (主修) P. E. healthy, English strong			English	has the knowledge(知	(仔细)
sports coach 20~40 Chinese, major in (主修) P. E. healthy, English strong				识) on all kinds of	
English strong				books	
	sports coach	20~40	Chinese,	major in (主修) P.E.	healthy,
teacher 30~45 Chinese, major in English			English		strong
reaction 50 to Chimeso, Inajor in English	teacher	30~45	Chinese,	major in English	
English	TO SHE		English		A BE

(6)	Who can't go	to Sunny School?	
10)	who can t go	to Sumiy School	

- A. A four year old child.
- B. An eleven year old boy.
- C. A fifteen year old girl.
- D. An eight year old kid.
- (7) Who is not wanted by Sunny School?
 - A. A PE teacher
- B. An English teacher.
- C. A library assistant
- D. A math teacher.
- (8) We know_____ may not speak English in Sunny School.
 - A. the sports coach
- B. the cook
- C. the library assistant
- D. the language teacher
- (9) The coach must major in_____.
 - A. Chinese
- B. English
- C. food
- D. P. E.

- (10) The Sunny School wants a teacher______
 - A. aged between 25and 40
- B. who can cook Western food
- C. who is careful and strong
- D. who can speak English and Chinese

[C]

Bill is from Australia. He lives in Sydney. He can speak French and English, but he can't speak Chinese. He has a pen pal in the United States. Her name is Lisa and she lives in New York. Bill's favorite sport is basketball and he can play the guitar. Lisa's favorite sport is tennis. She can't play the guitar, but she can play the piano and sing very well.



一种原理



(11) Bill is from_			
A. Australia	B. France	C. the United States	D. the UK
(12) Lisa is an			
A. Chinese	B. American	C. English	D. Japanese
(13) What langua	ges does Bill speak	?	
A. Chinese	B. French	C. English	D. B and C
(14) What is Bill's	s favorite sport?		
A. tennis	B. volleyball	C. soccer	D. basketball
(15) Which senter	nce is NOT right?		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
A Dill bas a n	an mal in the LICA		

- A. Bill has a pen pal in the USA.
- B. Bill can play the piano and Lisa can play the guitar.
- C. Bill and Lisa like different sports.
- D. Lisa lives in New York.

(D)

Teeth are important. Strong, healthy teeth help you chew(咀嚼) foods that help you grow. They help you speak clearly. And yes, they help you look best. Here are some tips for you to take care of your teeth.

Brush your teeth the right way.

Brush your teeth at least twice a day - after breakfast and before bedtime. If you can, brush after lunch or after sweet snacks, too. Brush all of your teeth, not just the front ones. Spend time brushing teeth along the sides and back of your mouth. Spend at least three minutes each time you brush. Play a song you like to help pass the time. Get a new toothbrush every three months. When you buy toothbrush, be sure it has soft bristles (鬃毛).

Learn how to floss(用牙线清洁牙齿) your teeth.

Flossing is a very important way to keep your teeth healthy. Food may hide between two teeth. Flossing can help get rid of (清除) it. You'll need to floss your teeth at least once a day.



一种

一声



Have good eating habits.

You need to be careful about what you eat and drink. Eating sugar is a major cause of tooth decay (蛀牙). Eat lots of fruits and vegetables and drink water instead of soda (苏打汽水).

(16)	How many times a	least should	we brush our	teeth a day?	10.
------	------------------	--------------	--------------	--------------	-----

- A. 1. B. 2. C. 3.
- (17) How often should we change our toothbrushes?
 - A. Never.

B. Three times a month.

D. 4.

- C. Every three months.
- D. Every month.
- (18) The bristles of the toothbrush must be_____.
 - A. hard
- B. soft
- C. expensive
- D. new
- (19) What is the major cause of tooth decay?
 - A. Not brushing teeth.
- B. Not changing toothbrush.
- C. Eating sugar.
- D. Not flossing teeth.
- (20) Which is the right way to take care of teeth?
 - A. Only brush front teeth.
 - B. Don't brush teeth before sleeping.
 - C. Spend at most three minutes to brush teeth each time.

国海明

D. Eat lots of fruits and vegetables and drink water instead of soda.

答案:

【A 篇】BADCA

【B篇】ADBDD

【C篇】ABDDB

【D篇】BCBCD



大声智师